
Mr Redwood’s contribution to the
Westminster Hall Debate on Five-year
Land Supply

John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): I fully support my hon. Friend. In Wokingham
we have 11,000 outstanding planning permissions and a required build rate of
900 a year. People might therefore think that we had a 12-year supply, but
until recently the Government said that we had less than a five-year supply.
They do not want to endorse our decision, which makes a lot of sense, to have
four major sites with infrastructure and other support.

James Cartlidge (South Suffolk) (Con): I am grateful to my right hon. Friend.
That chimes with the situation in my area and many others, as I have heard
from colleagues. I will come back to that point.
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